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Discussions on Expectations and Concerns
Introduction
Management Sciences for Health (MSH) seeks to support the development and implement the demonstration phase of the Leading and Managing for Results during the COVID-19 Pandemic program in Nigeria, under the CDC-funded NPHI Project.

The Nigeria Centre for Disease Control (NCDC) is the national public health institute for Nigeria. It is a federal government agency under the Federal Ministry of Health (Nigeria), with its headquarters in Abuja, Federal Capital Territory.

The agency’s goal is to protect Nigerians from the impact of communicable diseases through the coordination of public health preparedness, surveillance, laboratory, and response functions for all infectious diseases. The NCDC targets its activities towards the prevention and control of diseases of public health importance. This includes the preparedness, detection and response to public health emergencies, research, training and knowledge management, health promotion and other activities to protect the health of Nigerians.

The NCDC serves as Nigeria’s International Health Regulations (IHR) National Focal Point and is a member of the International Association of National Public Health Institutes.
 
In order that we are able to seamlessly deliver on the objectives of NCDC in pandemic, CDC-NPHI through MSH has chosen to train the staff of NCDC on preparedness, response and recovery.

Key Notes 
In our first meeting the team members stated their expectations around the LMRP program:
· The different members of the team stated their expectations, showing their enthusiasm as regards the LMRP program.
· Meetings will be on Thursday's by 2pm every week
· Participants should read the course modules and complete every week before the meeting days.
· After each module, mark as completed so that it'll be recorded that you've completed the module. If not, it won't record 
· Dr. Aisha to coordinate the meeting for module 2
· Coordinator for subsequent week to be assigned after each meeting
.

Conclusion  
The meeting was brought to a close after much deliberation about the days and time the team will be meeting every week. The next was announced as 23 June, 2022.
